
August 19, 2021 

310 Lakepoint Ln 

New Concord, KY 42076 

Executive Director 

Public Service Commission 

PO Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

Motion to Intervene and Rehear  Case # 2020-00290 

Dear Commission Members: 

I respectfully request that this case, #2020-00290, be reheard in light of the several dozen motions to 
intervene submitted to the commission  and inadequate data presented to the commission members by 
Bluegrass Water UOC, LLC.  The price increase to local consumers from $22.19 to $77.63 per month is 
completely unreasonable and totally out of line with other water supply districts.  This is price gouging 
at its most basic. 

In previous rate increase requests to the PSC, ( for instance case #2010-397 ) the commission dispatched 
a team to investigate the claims of the systems owner and made adjustments based on discovery of 
facts.  There does not appear to have been significant investigation into this case to discover all the 
facts.  Just a simple tour of the area served by what was the Center Ridge Water District would convey 
to low income status of the majority of customers.  This price increase could easily represent a weeks 
grocery money for numerous families. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

John and Donna Coyle 
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